NOTE TO PRESS OFFICERS
MESSAGE FROM THE BRITISH COMMUNITY IN ARGENTINA TO THE PRIME MINISTER
Enquiries to Number Ten.
The line they are taking is as follows:
(a) The Prime Minister can be expected to reply.
(b) We look to the Government of Argentina to protect

British subjects.

(c) The Embassy has for some days been advising those

- who do not have urgent business to leave the country.
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